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Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office)

The monthly Business Meeting was held on October 6, 2010. The Music Committee has
decided to take bids on the old organ as they are unable to locate another church home for it.
Dennis Wise (Chairman of the Deacons) made a motion (and it was approved) that the
church give Bro. Vic Stansbury $3,000 ($100 to represent each of the 30 years of service at
MHBC) with the money coming from the General Fund and presented at a later date. Bro.
Vic will be the pastor of Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 30 years on November 28, 2010.
Bob Moore mentioned the need for a shelter for the new van. It is to be discussed with the
Transportation Committee and recommendations brought before the upcoming Business
Meeting. Jim Sabo, Sr. mentioned the problems with the sound system mixer. He is currently
getting information on how to repair it or possibly replace it.



